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Update: Thursday, 7th September 2023 
 
1. Appointment of Equestrian Management Committee: 

Expressions of Interest were invited from any interest person in promoting equestrian sports 
and managing the Equestrian Centre to service as a Community Representative on the 
Committee on 10th August 2023.  
 

Council at its Ordinary Council Meeting on 23rd August 2023 appointed Pat McMahon, Kate 
Tighe, Debbie McCowen, Suzi Mills, Pauline Thompson, Russell Hamel, Cr Di Baker (Elected 
Member) and Paul Pay (Director Corporate and Economic Services) as Council 
Representative. 
 

The first meeting for the Equestrian Centre Management Committee was held on Tuesday, 
29th August 2023. At this meeting the following Office Bearers were elected: 
 

Chairperson: Cr Di Baker 
Secretary: Pauline Thompson 
Treasurer: Kate Tighe 
 
 

2. Equestrian Centre Bookings Finalised for September to December 2023: 
Bookings to utilise the Inverell Equestrian Centre from 1st September to 31st December 2023 
have now been finalised. The Inverell Equestrian Centre Bookings Calendar can be found on 
Inverell Shire Council’s website.  
 

Additional bookings on available dates can be made by contacting Council on 02) 6728 8288. 
 

 

3. Revised Schedule of Fees & Charges: 
At the request of all associated user groups, the Equestrian Centre Management Committee 
reviewed the current fees and charges. The new fees and charges for 2023/2024 are listed 
below. Further information can be found on Inverell Shire Council’s website. 
 
 

4. Bookings for the 2024 Calendar Year: 
Expressions of Interest Applications to utilise the Centre for the 2024 Calendar Year (1st 
January to 31st December 2024) will be called on Wednesday, 1st November 2023. 
 

 

5. Inverell Equestrian Centre Facebook Group: 
The Facebook group has been renamed from “Inverell Equestrian Council” to “Inverell 
Equestrian Centre”. 
 
 

6. Equestrian Centre User Group Meeting: 
The Equestrian Centre Management Committee has resolved to meet with the Centre’s users 
in May 2024. Further information on this meeting will be provided at a later date. 
 
 

 

 

https://inverell.nsw.gov.au/community/inverell-equestrian-centre/
https://inverell.nsw.gov.au/community/inverell-equestrian-centre/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1413799785506720
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1413799785506720

